05-25-2022 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #2: Update from the Booker Creek Working Group

Council Question:
Has the Group formulated/adopted goals as to how much they would like to see flooding (or
the impact of flooding) reduced and where?

Council Question:

What criteria/metrics have the Group used to formulate/validate their current draft
recommendations and are these the same ones that will be used to assess the ones currently
under consideration?

Council Question:
What approaches were explored and not pursued?

Council Question:
Does the Group contemplate eliminating all stormwater storage basins or just some? If the
latter, which ones would proceed forward?

Staff Response:

The Booker Creek Working Group has not formulated goals for reducing flooding or developed
recommendations to reduce flooding just yet. They anticipate this occurring in the next phase of
the process.
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